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TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

January 16, 2001 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

Paul Gresham 
C. Mark Kingseed 
Roger Krass 
Douglas Cline 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
Assistant to the City Manager Jesse Lightle 

Mr. Hom reviewed a proposed layout for the golf course expansion at The Golf Club at 
Yankee Trace and outlined some changes to be made. 

Mr. Hom gave a health update for Public Works Director Steve Weaver. 

Mr. K.ingseed left the meeting at this time due to a potential conflict of interest in the next 
agenda item. 

Mr. Hom located on a map the 69.447 acre tract ofland which is the subject of an 
annexation petition before the Montgomery County Commissioners and land being purchased by 
Washington Township for open space: 71.5 acres ofland at $34,000 per acre for a total of 
$2,431,000. A condition of this purchase is that the annexation petition be withdrawn. 
Discussion followed relative to the City's reaction to the purchase of this land by Washington 
Township and the pending annexation petition. 

Mr. Hom advised that a decision should be reached during the current week relative to 
whether or not the BUY.COM Golf Tournament will be played at The Golf Club at Yankee 
Trace. 
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